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September 9, 2015

To:     Whom it May Concern

Re:     Jesse Pascua

Jesse Pascua is an admitted student to The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching Program for fall 2015. He has registered for the MiT Year 1 program for fall and is expected to attend the MiT orientation on Saturday Sept. 20th. His coursework begins Tuesday Sept. 29th and runs through Dec. 19th for this quarter. We expect he will progress through the three quarters this year, and three quarters in 2016-17 with anticipated graduation date in June 2017.

His plan of study for the 2015-2016 academic year is:

Fall 2015
16 graduate level credits for MiT year one program CRN 10227

Winter 2016
16 graduate level credits for MiT year one program

Spring 2016
16 graduate level credits for MiT year one program

Evergreen’s general model of education is to offer a full-time, interdisciplinary program each quarter rather than separate courses. The MiT program will cover necessary certification components in curriculum planning, assessment, teaching methods, etc. and field experience in order to prepare candidates for certification.

If there are further questions about Mr. Pascua’s plan of study, feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MiT
Certification Officer
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